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February 29, 2024



To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to verify that Business Network International (BNI), Columbus Chapter, is hosting a fundraiser to benefit Nationwide Children’s Hospital Foundation (Tax I.D. # 31-1036370).

The mision of Nationwide Children’s Hospital is to bring together the best people and programs to achieve best outcomes for kids in our community, and around the world.  The mission of Nationwide Children’s Hospital Foundation is to ensure that much needed funds are available for innovative research, and emerging trends in pediatric health.    By expanding community support and partnerships, Nationwide Children’s Hospital Foundation, with the help of partners such as Business Network International, will continue to provide world-class healthcare to all children, no matter the ability of a family to pay.

For more information on Nationwide Children’s Hospital Foundation please visit our website at  www.nationwidechildrens.org/giving .

Please feel free to contact me at Kathryn.Hickman@nationwidechildrens.org or 614-496-1258 if I can provide any additional information.

With sincere appreciation,

Kathy Hickman

Kathy Hickman
Associate Director, Corporate Partnerships 
Nationwide Children’s Hospital Foundation
525 E. Mound Street | Columbus, Ohio 43215
O: 614.355.5424  | C: 614.496.1258





700 Children’s Drive  |  Columbus, Ohio 43205  |  614.722.2000  |  NationwideChildrens.org

image1.png




image1.jpg
, NATIONWIDE CHILDREN'S

When your child needs a hospital, everything matters™




